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HAPPY AUGUST! 

 

The Board Meeting is Wednesday August 9th, 2017 at  

6 p.m. in the Clubhouse please come join us. Remember 

you can always check our website to see what is  

going on at the Four Seasons at our website: 

www.fourseasonswinterpark.com. 

 

School is starting back up and children will be walking 

to school and buses will be back on the roads please use 

caution while driving on the property. 

 

Annual Meeting Notices will start to be sent out this 

month keep an eye on your mail. 

 

Pet owners please be courteous of your neighbors and 

remember to pick up after your pet.  
 

 

CONTACTS: 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

Mark Summers – President 

Peter Szedlacsek – Vice 

President 

Ellen Heim - Secretary 

Bobye Townsend – Treasurer 

MANAGEMENT 

COMPANY 

Sentry Management 

2180 West S.R. 434 

Suite 5000 

Longwood, FL 3277 

407-788-6700 

COMMUNITY MANAGER 

Patricia Rowe 

200 St. Andrews Blvd 

Winter Park, FL 32792 

Monday-Friday 9-5 

407-671-5559 

After Hours Emergency 

407-646-9845 

 

PEST TREATMENT SCHEDULE:                                    MONTHLY SMOKE DETECTOR TEAT 10:30 

Outside perimeter of the building.     1st Wednesday:  Bldg. 300 & 400    

Please call to schedule inside treatments.    2nd Wednesday: Bldg. 500 & 600 

1st Wednesday:  Bldg. 100, 200, 300, 400               3rd Wednesday: Bldg. 700 & 2000 

2nd Wednesday: Bldg. 500, 600, 700                               4th Wednesday: Bldg. 2200 & 2600 

3rd Wednesday: Bldg. 800, 900, 1000, 1100, 1200, 1300 

4th Wednesday: Bldg. 1400, 1500, 1600, 1700, 1800 

 


